
Frank Young Memorial Race @ Battle Run 
Hosted by Nicholas County High School 

Summersville, WV 26651 
Tuesday, September 21, 2021 

  
Nicholas County High School and Summersville Middle School invite you to one of the most scenic races 
of the season as you run along the lake and finish alongside the beach (in WV). 
  
Schedule          3:00  Course touring 
                          4:00  Middle School Girls (3 K) 
                          4:30  Middle School Boys (3 K) 
                                    Awards – 15 minutes after race. Awards to top 20 Boys and Girls 
                                                     Team trophies for 1st and 2nd place 
                          5:15  High School Girls (5K) 
                          5:45 High School Boys (5K) 
                                    Awards – 15 minutes after race – Awards to top 20 Boys and Girls 
                                                     Team trophies for 1st and 2nd place 
  
Roster:             Unlimited entries per team. Top seven count as your team, top 5 score. 
  
Course:            Pending course approval depending on condition of “big bertha”.  We may run the fast 
course that was designed in 2020 as an alternate.  Mostly gravel and grass with a road crossing. Should 
be a fast course and good times.  Spectator friendly, plenty of parking. Admission fees are $5 for general 
public. 
  
Entry Fees:      High /Middle school - $60 for one team, $100 for two teams, $8 per individual runners 
  
Payment:         Make checks payable to Nicholas County High School 
  
To Enter:         Register on racetimeentry.com 
  
Entry Deadline:           September 14, 2021 
  
Concessions:   No Concessions.  Please bring team coolers and advocate that your athletes bring a snack. 
  
Directions: 6 miles south of Summersville on Rt. 19, turn at stop light/signs for lake (away from the U-
Save gas station on Route 129) and drive about 3 miles till you see the Battle Run Campground/Lake sign 
on the right.  Bus Parking will be available back out toward Route 129 and parking for spectators and 
visitors will be onsite. 
  
Questions: Please contact Dave Irvin by email – wvirvin@gmail.com or phone 304.880.0783 
  
Per Corps of Engineers requirements, no drones are allowed on lake grounds. 
  
  
  
   


